
 

 

 
 
 
 
Our ref: MA-00052 
 
Your ref:  

 
22 April 2021 
 
 
Mr Shane Neville 
Manager Strategic Planning 
Whitsunday Regional Council 
PO Box 104 
PROSERPINE  QLD  4800 
 
 
Email: Shane.Neville@whitsundayrc.qld.gov.au  
 
Dear Mr Neville 
 
Notice to pause a timeframe under chapter 2. part 5, section 23 of the Minister’s 
Guidelines and Rules (MGR)  
 
Pursuant to chapter 2, part 5, section 23.1 of the MGR, I give you notice that the process for 
the Major Amendment to the Whitsunday Planning Scheme 2017 is paused from the date 
this notice is given. 
 
Under chapter 2, part 5, section 23.2 of the MGR, the timeframe is paused until all workshops 
with State agencies have been conducted. The process will resume at section 17 of chapter 
2, part 4 of the MGR. 
 
The purpose of the pause is to allow for an effective State interests review. Your forbearance 
will be appreciated. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact myself on (07) 4898 6808 or at 
Patrick.Ruettjes@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Patrick Ruettjes 
Manager (Planning) 
Mackay Isaac Whitsunday Office 
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